
JOB ANNOUNCEMENT

President Position
The Citrus Research Program in California is the grower-funded and 

grower-directed program established under the California Marketing 
Act as the mechanism enabling the state’s citrus producers to sponsor 
and support needed research. The program is administered by the Citrus 
Research Board (CRB).

The CRB is seeking a new President. The position will report to a 
Board of Grower Representatives and Secretary of the Department of 
Food and Agriculture through the Marketing Branch. Contact Oliver 
Search Consulting, attention Jeff Oliver, jeff@oliversc.com


